
TO: Senator Dole 
FR: Kerry 

RE: Fort Hays State University Event 
Thursday, September 29 

9:00 A.M. 
S-207 

*Fort Hays State University has been selected as one of ten 
institutions nationwide to receive a special award recognizing 
their innovative approach to alcohol awareness programming. 

*Coors Brewing Company is sponsoring this program, and will 
be presenting the awards to the winning universities. 

*No remarks are necessary--they are just looking for you to 
stop by and help present Fort Hays with their award. 

*Attending the event will be Edward Hammond, President of 
Fort Hays State, and National Chair of the National Collegiate 
Alcohol Awareness Week. 
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Fort Hays 
Office of the President 

August 17, 1994 

Senator Bob Dole 
141 HSOB 
Washington, D .C. 20510-1601 

Dear Bob: 

State 
600 Park Street 

u 
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• q1.oo .o..·"""-U fll VerSl fy 

Hays, Kansas 67601-4099 

Please accept my personal invitation to attend a very special Capitol Hill breakfast being held on Thursday, 
September 29. This event is being held to recognize some very dedicated people from your state who have 
~gently to help raise studt:ms' awareness about the probiem of aicohol abuse. As a result of this 
program and similar ones across the country, we are making real progress in combatting abuse by helping 
students make healthy and legal lifestyle choices. 

Fort Hays State University has been selected as one of ten institutions nationwide to receive a special award 
recognizing their innovative and executive approach to on-campus programming in order to raise student 
awareness of the dangers of alcohol abuse. As part of National Collegiate Alcohol Awareness Week (NCAA W) 
and with the generous support of Coors Brewing Company, each institution will receive a cash award which will 
help them continue their work to develop year-long on-campus programs that enable students to develop the skills 
and the willingness to make good decisions about alcohol that will last them a lifetime. 

I hope you can be part of this very meaningful opportunity to recognize the achievement of this institution. The 
breakfast will be held on September 29 from 8:00 to 10:00 a.m. in the Mike Mansfield Room, S207 in the 
Capitol Building. Award presentations will be at approximately 9:00 a.m. Your presence will send a strong 
message that you value the important work being done by Fort Hays State University. We would like for you 
to assist in the award preseptatjon. We plan to have a photographer available to capture the exciting moments 
associated with the award presentations. Pictures and news releases will be made available to media in your 
home state so more people will know about the very good work that is being done to combat this national 
problem. 

While this is not a new program (NCAA W has been in existence for eleven years now), it is certainly one which 
creates new ideas each year, and NCAA W is proud to recognize effective alcohol education programs. Your 
attendance at our Capitol Hill breakfast will be another way for us to continue the good efforts which have 
grown over this 11-year history. 

-·- Please call my office to confirm your attendance and for further information about NCAAW activities. I can 
be reached at (913) 628-4231. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
Edward H. Hammond 
President, FHSU 
National Chair, NCAA W 

Phone(913)6284231 FAX (913) 628-4013 
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